
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Peter Keppel 

 District Award of Merit  
This Award of Merit recipient has served as a Cubmaster for a number of years, and is 

an avid supporter of the Cub Scout camping programs. For the past two years he has 

also served as the Lake Minnetonka District Cub Scout Roundtable Commissioner. His 

skills and knowledge in Cub Scouting and the outdoor program make him a natural for 

helping train District Scouters on the new Cub Scout requirements and other timely 

topics. He came in and brought renewed energy to the Roundtable program. With his 

energy and contagious enthusiasm, plus the new Cub Scout training program, we have 

had increased interest in roundtable that will remain with us for years to come.  

In addition, he is an Eagle Scout, recently attended Wood Badge and gave testimony at 

the Wood Badge Breakfast this past January. 

Peter Keppel of Pack 589 is this deserving Award of Merit recipient.  


